
 

  AN NUACHT 

   Scoil na Croise Naofa 
Meán Fómhair 16, 2019 

Holy Cross School and Parish 

We celebrated a Mass this morning to start the beginning of the new school year and Sat-

urday’s Feast day of our Parish—the Exaltation of The Holy Cross. The children were a 

credit to their families, school and Parish. Go raibh maith agaibh a pháistí for being so 

well behaved and joining in so well in the Mass. The readers and altar servers were tops and represent-

ed their school with pride. 

To celebrate the success of the Ladies and Men’s football teams at the weekend, Fr John has recom-

mended a night off written homework tonight—Baile Átha Cliath Abú!!! 

Yoga do Pháistí 

The children in Rang 1 and Rang 2 will be taking 

one lesson per week in Yoga over the coming six 

weeks with Yoga instructor Sue Malone—Rang 1 

on a Monday and Rang 2 on a Tuesday. There is no 

charge for the lessons as we were able to avail of a 

grant to help with allaying the cost. 

Peil/Football  

Matches this week: 

Tuesday, Junior Boys 
have no league match. 
Training for boys and 
girls from Rang 4 and 
Rang 5 after school in Rosemount 
park. To be collected back at the 
school at 3.30pm. 

Wednesday, Girls v Dalkey School 
Project Deerpark@ 3.00pm. Back at 
school at 4.15pm 

Thursday, Senior Boys v St 
Attracta’s in Deerpark @ 3.00pm, 
back at school  at 4.15pm 

JUNIOR INFANTS 2020 

CLOSING DATE FOR APPLICA-

TIONS FOR JUNIOR INFANTS 2020 

IS AT CLOSE OF BUSINESS FRI-

DAY SEPTEMBER 27. 

 

 

Staff News 

Congratulations to Mr Forristal who 

finished in the world’s top ten in the 

Para-cycling games in Holland last 

week. His efforts enabled a vision 

impaired athlete to compete for his country in a world 

games—inspiring! 

Unfortunate news from the football world, 

Mr Fitzgerald was hospitalised after sus-

taining a serious injury at a football match 

in Tipperary at the weekend. He will be out 

of school this week (we were fortunate to be able to 

get a fully trained sub for the week, Ms Daly). We wish 

him a speedy recovery.  

Mr David Kinsella will join our staff on Wednesday this 

week. We welcome Mr Kinsella on board the team and 

look forward to working with him in the coming years. 


